
TATTERSALL’S CLUB
House Policy on the

Use of Electronic Devices in the Club

The Club recognises that portable hi-tech devices, such as smart phones, are 
part of everyday life. However, the Club believes certain protocols should be 
observed when using technology.

As a courtesy to other Members, mobile phones, smartphones and any other 
electronic devices must be silenced throughout the Club. 

Members and Guests are permitted to conduct phone conversations in the 
following areas of the Club: Level 2 Business Centre and Business Offices; 
O’Duffy Library or the private booths adjacent to The Conservatory. 

The use of any speakerphone function is only permitted in private rooms. 
Members should also be mindful of subject matter, language, tone and 
decibel level of voice when speaking on a phone of any kind in private areas. 
Mobile phones may be used silently and discreetly throughout the Club with 
the following conditions:

•	 For check-in when entering the Club.
•	 For electronic payment within the Club.
•	 For discreet texting or emailing.
•	 For the tactful displaying of photos.
•	 For the discreet capture of photos of your immediate group.

Stricter policies with respect to the use of mobile phones may be enforced at 
certain Member events, e.g. special performances or guest speaker functions. 

Using tablets and laptop computers in areas other than The Conservatory 
(before noon), the Business Centre, individual Business Offices and the 
O’Duffy Library is not permitted.  Video conferencing is only allowed in the 
private Business Offices. 

Children may use electronic devices to watch movies or play games, provided 
the electronic device is not audible to any Member or Guest.

It is the responsibility of all Members that their Guests are informed of, and 
abide by, the Club’s electronic device policy. If Staff believe a Member or Guest 
is not complying with House Policy, a Staff member will issue a polite directive 
that the activity cease, and relocate the Member or Guest to one of the 
designated areas to continue. 


